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Daniel Island Beresford Creek Bridge to Close for Repairs 
 

Charleston, S.C.—In a routine inspection performed by Johnson, Mirmiran & Thompson, 

Inc., the Daniel Island Drive Bridge over Beresford Creek was found to contain a damaged 

beam and will be closed until late next week, as temporary repairs are made. 

 

City of Charleston Interim Director of Public Service Tom O’Brien said, “Ensuring the safety of 

our citizens while they’re traveling on our roadways is a top priority, and we are committed to 

making the necessary repairs and mitigating the effects of this closure until the bridge is able to 

safely reopen.”  
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